TEMPLATE: RESPONSE TO BREACH

Date

Name of Individual

Address

City, Province

Postal Code

Re: 

Dear ___________:

I am writing to tell you that we have reason to believe that your personal health information has been [choose one or more: lost/stolen/inappropriately accessed]. We have since investigated the situation, and have concluded that [provide small amount of detail about the circumstances, if appropriate].
We apologize for any concern this may cause you. [Name of custodian] takes issues related to individual privacy very seriously and we are committed to keeping our clients’ personal health information safe and confidential. This incident has given us an opportunity to revisit our processes and to implement additional safeguards, to ensure that this does not happen again.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. You may also make a complaint to the Information and Privacy Commissioner’s Office at: 

Information and Privacy Commissioner/Ontario
2 Bloor Street East, Suite 1400 
Toronto, Ontario M4W 1A8

Tel: (416) 326-3333

Toll-free: 1-800-387-0073

Yours truly,

